Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase

For Oak Park and River Forest High School District 200.

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Oak Park and River Forest
High School District 200 for 2012 will be held on December 20, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. in the Board Room
of the high school. Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to
the taxing district may contact Cheryl L. Witham, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and
Operations, at 201 N. Scoville Ave. (708) 434-3264.

I The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2011 were $63,043,557.
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2012 are $65,237,124.
This represents a 3.5% increase over the previous year.

M. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases for 2011 were
$3,092,439. The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building
commission leases for 2012 are $2,570,665.

V. This represents a 16.87% decrease from the previous year.

V. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2011 were $66,135,996.

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2012 are $67,807,779. This represents a 2.53%
increase over the previous year.
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